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Snowball 2022: 
More than Frozen Fun! 

During the week of February 
7th, Unity High School Student 
Council members coordinated 
and hosted Snowball 2022. 
Each day, all of the various 
clubs and activities were given 
an opportunity to highlight 
their events and successes 
throughout the year. Students 
also had an opportunity to 
participate and compete in 
numerous fun activities 
during H.O.M. The Student 
Council members did an 

excellent job coordinating dress 
up days for all of the students, 
and everyone truly enjoyed an 
opportunity to take a breath 
and enjoy some fun winter 
activities. On Friday of that 
week, students participated in 
an afternoon of winter-themed 
games and activities both 
inside and outside of the 
building. Snowball Week 
finished with a well-attended 
dance on Friday night. Lots of 
fun memories were made! 

On Tuesday, March 1st, Unity High School hosted a 
mock-ACT event for all of the junior students. This 
session focused on preparing the juniors for the ACT 
test, which will take place on Tuesday, March 8th. 
While the ACT historically was a test that students 
took as a part of their application process for college, 
it is currently what Wisconsin uses as a state-wide 

exam. All of Unity’s juniors have been participating 
in an ACT prep program through Xello. The focus of 
the program is to help students familiarize 
themselves with the testing platform, and prepare for 
the rigor that the test requires to be successful. 
Overall, many hours of preparation have gone into 
the ACT and we wish the best of luck to the juniors! 
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Congratulations to Ethan Feist and 
Mike Nelson on their amazing 
wrestling season. Both made it to the 
2022 State Wrestling Tournament. 
Mike finished in 2nd and Ethan 
finished in 8th. Nice work fellas! 

All of the District Coordinators put 
together an excellent presentation for 
students and held a highly successful 
District Student Job Fair. Following 
the job fair, many students took the 
opportunity to apply for various 
positions. 
The Unity SkillsUSA Team 
competed in their Regional 
Competition on Friday, February 
25th. All of them did well and 
several students received bronze 
and silver medals! 

The 2022 All High School Fundraiser 
kicked off on Tuesday, March 1st. The 
fundraiser will help to cover grade level 
costs for activities such as Prom, 
Homecoming, Snowball, and the 
Graduation Party. 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
The amazing cast and crew 
members for the 2022 musical 
production of Shrek the Musical 
held their first performances during 
the weekend of the 25th. Overall, 
their performances have been 
incredible! Break a leg everyone! 5 


